



Reading Comprehension



JACK'S ADVENTURE

Once upon a time, there was a little boy named Jack. He lived in a small village at the foot of a mountain. One day, he decided to climb the mountain to see what was on the other side.

He packed a bag with food and water, and set off early in the morning. He walked through the forest, and climbed over rocks and stones. He crossed a river and climbed higher and higher.

As he reached the top, he saw a beautiful lake. He took out his lunch and ate while enjoying the view. After he finished eating, he decided to explore the area around the lake. He found a cave and went inside.

It was dark and damp, but he could see that the cave went deep into the mountain. He took out his flashlight and walked further into the cave. Suddenly, he heard a noise. He froze, wondering what it could be.

He slowly walked towards the noise and saw a small bear cub. It was stuck in a trap and was crying. Jack felt sorry for the cub and quickly freed it from the trap. The cub licked Jack's face and ran off into the forest.

Jack was happy to have helped the cub and decided it was time to head back home. He made his way down the mountain, and reached home safely. He told his family and friends about his adventure and they were amazed by his bravery.

From that day on, Jack knew that he could accomplish anything he set his mind to. And he never forgot the little bear cub that he had saved on his journey to the top of the mountain.



Reading Comprehension

JACK'S ADVENTURE

What was the name of the little boy who climbed the mountain?

- a) Jack b) Tim c) Bob d) Harry

What did Jack pack in his bag before setting off on his journey?

- a) Food and water b) A book and a blanket c) A camera and sunscreen d) A map and a compass

Where did Jack live?

- a) In a big city b) In a small village c) In a desert d) In a beach

What did Jack see when he reached the top of the mountain?

- a) A beautiful lake b) A waterfall c) A meadow d) A snow

What did Jack do after he finished eating his lunch?

- a) He went to sleep b) He went to explore the area around the lake c) He went back home
d) He stayed to eat more

What did Jack find when he explored the area around the lake?

- a) A cave b) A castle c) A treehouse d) A lake

What did Jack hear when he was in the cave?

- a) A voice b) A noise c) A song d) A silence

What did Jack see when he went towards the noise?

- a) A small bear cub b) A snake c) A bird d) A bat

How did Jack feel when he freed the cub from the trap?

- a) Scared b) Angry c) Happy d) Confused

What did Jack tell his family and friends when he returned home?

- a) His adventure b) A lie c) A secret d) A joke